

## Calling all those interested in serving the local community and non-profit hospice organization!

The board of directors of Hospice of the Plains are seeking candidates to serve as board directors. Candidates will be elected at the Hospice of the Plains election to be held at the Quarterly Board Meeting on April 14, 2020 at 6:30pm. Two of the seven seats are up for election on the board. Both seats will serve a 3-year term.

Our board is made up of seven community members with diverse backgrounds who all share the goal of helping Hospice of the Plains grow and succeed within the 6 major counties we serve. All board positions are voluntary. Board members are responsible for the development and implementation of all Hospice of the Plains programs, plus financial and employee management. The Board meets quarterly to hear reports from staff, plan programs and activities, approve bills and financial plans. Board meetings are scheduled for the second Tuesday of the month at 6:00pm with dinner provided.

Candidates must be at least 21 years old and residents of one of our 6 counties we serve. Candidates should be interested in and passionate the Hospice movement and preserving this organization. A knowledge of hospice, services provided, benefits to family/patients along with a knowledge of non-profits is helpful, but not necessary.

Petitions can be found following this page or can be picked up in person at either Hospice of the Plains locations. Nominating petitions must be submitted by 5:00pm on April 1, 2020. Petitions should be completed in its entirety. Elections will be held at the Hospice of the Plains Quarterly Board Meeting on April 14, 2020 at 6:30pm.

## Applications can be submitted:

## In person:

100 Broadway Suite 1-A, Sterling, CO 80751 970.526.7901 615 W 8<sup>th</sup> St, Wray, CO 80758 970.332.4116

## By email:

Debra L. Rogers, debra.rogers@hospiceoftheplains.org

If you are looking for further information about board member responsibilities please direct questions to either the board members below or Debra Rogers.

Debra can be reached at 970.332.4116 or debra.rogers@hospiceoftheplains.org.

Regards,

Craig Lambley

Board President, Hospice of the Plains

Debra L. Rogers

Administrator, Hospice of the Plains

Craig Lambley

Board President 970-840-3090 BJ Wilson

**Board Vice President** 

970-630-0761

Tycie Lichty
Board Secretary
970-630-4388

Cindy Killip Board Treasurer 970-630-1002